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WILSTEAD BOWLS CLUB

News Letter 6

The big days is getting ever closer and place the date of 23rd April 2021 in your diary’s when the green will be open for roll up’s at 2pm

It’s been a long time coming and I’m sure that you will all make full use of the green. I must advise that during the interim period the green will be set out by the green keeper and the markers will be left out to preserve a Covid-19 secure playing environment. This method will stay in place until guidance is received from Bowls England or until all restrictions have been fully lifted.  I must advise all players intending to Rollup that a Rollup is not classified as an organised event and thus the rule of six will apply to all games. No pre booking a rink will be enforced.

Format of play: Bowls England guidance issued 26th March 2021

Singles or pairs – use of every rink 

Triples and Rinks maximum number of 24 – use of every rink

Score boards can be used however one person only is allowed to make the changes.

We have been advised by Bowls England that there must be no more than 24 players in total in all the games on the green.

Each team is reminded to use its own jack and mat and all players are asked to sanitise the mat and jack on completion of the games.

In line with Bowls England guidance spray chalk only is to be used to avoid touching any others players woods.

May I say thank you for your support and I hope you have a very good outdoor season.


David Pontefract - Chairman
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